
 
 

  
 
 

NOTICE OF PATIENT PRIVACY PRACTICES 
 

Effective April 14, 2003 
 

Welcome to the University of North Dakota Student Health Services website.  Please take a few moments of your time to 
review Student Health’s Notice of Privacy Practices  

 
Pursuant to the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) of 1996, the 
University of North Dakota Student Health Services has published a Notice of Patient 
Privacy Practices (NPP).  This notice is available on our website, and is available for your 
review. Please read your notice of privacy rights, and contact us if you have any questions.  
For your convenience, a notice is also available for you at student health. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Candance I. Hoaby-Homstad, RN 
Health Care Analyst 
Student Outreach and Services Division Privacy Coordinator  
Student Health Services 
University of North Dakota 
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